
From: Miller, Elizabeth [Elizabeth.Miller@state.vt.us] 
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2015 11:00 AM 
To: Richards, Alyson 
CC: London, Sarah; Coriell, Scott; Trombley, Shana; Allen, Susan 
Subject: Re: DLS looping closing for now 
 

 
Gov also interested in administration proposal to have either restricted license to relieve issue for those 
facing revocation due to financial problems or other relief  
Are we moving that forward w AHS and dmv too 
If so we should consider whether to wrap it in if not too late 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 23, 2015, at 10:54 AM, Richards, Alyson <Alyson.Richards@state.vt.us> wrote: 

This is great! Makes sense to do a press event pre: amnesty day to drum up awareness 
and participation. 
 
Had a good talk with sue minter - she is completely on board and will push rob if 
needed.  
 
Thanks! 
Aly 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 22, 2015, at 5:53 PM, London, Sarah <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> wrote: 

Sorry for confusion earlier, here is latest on DLS day.  I am trying to get 
TJ’s office to connect directly with DMV so everyone can agree on the 
details (how much the fines will be reduced by, etc).  Meanwhile, all 
seem to agree that it makes sense for GPS to only attend the pre-March 
20 press conference to publicize the event.  (Amnesty Day itself will 
basically be a bunch of people coming through traffic court.)  So, the 
request is to plan a press conference for either the first or second week 
of March to publicize amnesty day.  I am assuming our office can take 
lead on that once the terms of “amnesty” are worked out by the 
relevant agencies.  Hope that makes sense.  For now, let me know which 
days in the first two weeks of March work for us and we can start 
running those with the other folks involved.   
  
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@state.vt.us 
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